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Dates to  
Remember 

 

 
 

Term 1 
 

Week 5 

 

1st March 

Para District 
SAPSASA 
Swimming 

 

 

Week 7 

 

11th March 

Adelaide Cup 

Public Holiday 

 

15th March 

National Day of 
Action against 
Bullying and 

Violence 

 

IMPORTANT   REMINDER 
Please advise the school as soon as possible of any changes to: 

Address 
Telephone Numbers  

Emergency Contacts etc.  
 

It is vital that our records are kept up to date.    

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Leadership News  

 

Congratulations to the students who have been selected by their peers 
to represent them on the SRC this year. We had our first meeting 
earlier this week and we are excited about getting   started for 2019! 
 

Ms Simpson 

The Big                  Splash 
The Big Splash was a Big Hit with the school community.   Lots of 
big smiles and happy faces, enjoying a perfect day at The    

Salisbury Swimming Pool. 
 

The children must be commended on their behaviour  throughout 
the day and this further added to the success of the event. 
 

Like to thank the many parents who came to support their     
children in a non-intrusive manner and gave us positive          

feedback.  
 

We hope to have this event again in 2020. 
 

Well done everyone! 





 

 



 


